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Drainage work continues,
traffic shift to be extended on FM 8

November 7, 2024

GORMAN - Beginning Monday, November 11, 2024, weather permitting, the Texas Department
of Transportation (TxDOT) will extend the work zone and shift traffic to the west on FM 8 (Fisher
Street) from the intersection of S Fisher Street and Lexington to Houston Street. The traffic shift
is scheduled to remain in place through early 2025.

The current configuration of the work zone will remain the same as in the previous phases of
construction. However, the traffic shift will be extended on FM 8. The closure on Lexington,
between Kent Street to S Fisher Street, will reopen to through traffic once the extended traffic
shift is implemented.

DRAINAGE WORK CONTINUES

TRAFFIC SHIFT EXTENDED ONFM 8
LATE 2024 TO EARLY 2025
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Please follow all directional sighage and watch for crews and equipment in the work zone. Traffic
delays could occur, please plan accordingly.




Work to upgrade drainage structures through this area is ongoing and is expected to be
complete in spring 2025. Various lane closures will occur throughout the duration of
construction. Project updates and possible traffic impacts will be shared as work is scheduled.

Contact Brownwood District Public Information Officer Lisa Tipton at 325-643-0413.

The Texas Department of Transportation is responsible for maintaining 80,000 miles of road and for supporting aviation, maritime, rail and public transportation across the state.
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